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Up, Up and Away!  
 

 

 
 
On January 30 Chessie member Paul Kovalcik snapped this photo of B&O 
caboose No. 2192 at the closed Cozy Restaurant in Thurmont, MD, being lifted 
onto a flatbed truck. Reportedly it was being moved to a new home in 
Leesburg, VA. Read about more cabooses in this High Green! 
 
This Month’s Meeting: Wednesday, March 4 at 8 p.m. at Montgomery College, Rockville, 
MD, featuring John Meise’s presentation of The Western Maryland Railway in the 1970s, 
Trains in the Snow and Local Shortlines – Long Gone. 
 
Following Meeting: Wednesday, April 1 at 8 p.m. at Montgomery College, Rockville, MD, 
featuring Earl Long's presentation: Magnitude 8: Articulated Steam Locomotive Action 
Spectacular. 


